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IMPORTANT DATES 
 

 Tuesday 13th March Careers Assembly for Year 12 & Year 13 with Otago University  

 Tuesday 8th May Careers Assembly for Year 12 & Year 13 with Auckland University 

 Tuesday 29th May Careers Assembly for Year 12 & Year 13 with AUT 

 

 

OPEN DAY 
 
DUNEDIN TERTIARY OPEN DAY 2018 
 
Monday 7th May 
If any students require further information about the Dunedin Tertiary Open Day please ring the 
University on 0800 80 80 98 or Otago Polytechnic on 0800 762 786. 
This is a wonderful opportunity to see the University of Otago and the Otago Polytechnic in action. 
Poster displayed in Careers office. 
 
 
 

ONLINE COOKING COURSES 
 
CULINARY QUALIFICATIONS AND MINI CHEF COURSES FOR BEGINNERS 
 
International Culinary Studio offers an opportunity for school leavers and teenagers who love 
cooking and are not able to attend traditional face to face classes to study via our online blended 
programme.  We have had amazing success with our students who love this modern approach to 
learning, and we are able to capture all their learning experiences which they download as an e-
portfolio.   
Starting dates are flexible. 
www.internationalculinarystudio.com 
 
 
 

GAP YEAR AND INTERNATIONAL VOLUNTEERING PLACEMENTS 
 
LATTITUDE GLOBAL VOLUNTEERING 
 
Latitude Global Volunteering provides Gap Year and International Volunteering placements to young 
New Zealanders aged 17-25.  Applications are open for 2019 departures.  We are pleased to 
announce new countries again this year so students have a choice of 14 different countries and a 
variety of placement options to choose from. 
 
 

http://www.internationalculinarystudio.com/


Attend a Lattitude Info Night: 
15th March 7pm – 8.30pm – The Dominion (Bridgman Room) 234, Dominion Road, Mt Eden 
12th April  7pm – 8.30pm – The Dominion (Bridgman Room) 234, Dominion Road, Mt Eden 
www.lattitude.org.nz 
www.facebook.com/lattitudeglobalvolunteering  
 
 

LOOKING AT A CAREER IN NURSING? 
 

We are calling on all future nurses to come join the MIT Career in Nursing 2 day taster course! 

 

What is this course about? 

Students will develop an in-depth understanding of what nursing and the variety of nursing roles 
involve. They will take part in a range of selected nursing and science-related activities to get insight 
into what they will do on MIT’s nursing programmes. Students will also have the opportunity to talk 
to nursing students about the realities of studying nursing programmes at MIT. 
 

Who is this course for?  

Year 12 and 13 students interested in a career in nursing.  

 

What should students wear?  

Comfortable and sensible clothing.  

 

What are the outcomes?  

After successfully completing the course students will receive a Certificate of Attendance and gain 
insight into the activities undertaken on nursing programmes at MIT. They will be aware of the role 
of nurses and the wide variety of career opportunities available on registration. 

 

Where does this course lead?  

 Certificate for Health Support Assistants (Level 4) 

 Diploma in Enrolled Nursing (Level 5) 

 Bachelor in Nursing (Level 7) 

 Bachelor in Nursing Pacific (Level 7) 
 

 

COURSE INFORMATION 

Start date:  Wednesday 4th April 

Duration: 2 day taster course 

Dates:  4th and 5th April 

Start time: 9.00am 

Finish time:  3.00pm 

Location: MIT South Campus Gate 1 (Map will be provided upon booking) 

Cost: $130.00 (GST Incl) per student 

http://www.lattitude.org.nz/
http://www.facebook.com/lattitudeglobalvolunteering


DEFENCE CAREERS UPDATE 
 

Base Visits - on the first Thursday of every month there is an opportunity for students to visit RNZAF 
Base Auckland (Whenuapai). This is a full day activity, and students will need to make there own way 
to and from Whenuapai. If you are interested in this please see Mrs Zyzalo in the Office.  

Force Info Evening - We run these on the second Thursday of every month, from 6-8pm, at our 
office; level 1, Westfield Manukau (above the foodcourt). We do a comprehensive presentation, 
followed by Q&A, and an opportunity for one on one time with a recruiter, all are welcome. Here are 
the dates for the next 3 months: 

 

Thursday 8 March 

Thursday 12 April 

Thursday 10 May 

 

 

EXPERIENCE DAY 
 

 

Following on from the success in 2017, the Faculty of Education and Social Work will be 

hosting another Experience Day. 

  

Experience Day is a practical and engaging way for secondary school students who have 

an interest in teaching and social work to get a taste of life as a University student. 

These events will give participants the chance to explore our campus, experience 

different subjects in a day and meet some of our current students. 

  

Experience Days are offered at the following locations: 

  

The University of Auckland at Manukau Programme, Otara | Thursday 2 

August | 9.30 – 2pm 

Programmes featured: Primary Teaching 

 

Epsom Campus | Tuesday 7 August | 9.30 – 2pm 

Programmes featured: Teaching (Early Childhood, Primary and Huarahi Māori 

programmes), Social Work, Sport, Health and Physical Education. 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

If you are interested in any 
of these events and/or 
courses and would like 

further information please 
see Mrs Zyzalo in the Admin 

Office. 


